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 Friday 1st December 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had so much fun this term and as it draws to an end, we would like to invite you to a Christmas 

celebration on the last day of term. The school closes for Christmas on Friday 15th December and we would like 

to invite you to attend Caterpillars with your child for a party.  

Instead of dropping off as usual at 8:40am, please come in with your child for singing, dancing and party food. A 

few children will be moving up to Butterflies in the New Year, so it will be a nice opportunity to say farewell. We 

will hand out some Christmas crafts and treats, and for those children that would like to pass Christmas cards to 

their friends, this will be the perfect opportunity.  

The party will finish at 10:30am and you can leave with your child then. If you usually pay for your session there 

will be no charge for that day. If your child does not usually attend on a Friday, please feel free to join us for the 

fun. Please return the slip below to let me know if you intend to join us. 

Don’t forget, we return on Wednesday 3rd January 2024 for another year of fun and learning!  

Kind regards 

Miss Niamh Lewis  
Room Leader  
 

The Acorns Primary & Nursery School       0151 3551546    
Proud to be members of The Rowan Learning Trust 
 

Child’s name _________________________________________________________________ 

I can attend with my child on the 15th December                 

I cannot attend but will return to collect my child at 10:30am        

My child will not be attending Caterpillars on the 15th December                                                              

 

 

 


